6th December, 1952.

Dear Mr. Duveen,

In reply to your letter of December 2nd, I accept with pleasure the invitation of Lord Lonsdale to be his guest at the Dinner on December 14th at 7.50.

I will also be glad to offer a canvas for a head and shoulder portrait in aid of such a deserving cause as the Charing Cross Hospital. It always gives me great satisfaction to be able to help in this way, and in fact I have been asked to offer a canvas which will be sold for the Victoria Hospital for Children on the 8th.

Believe me.

Yours sincerely,

E.J.Duveen, Esq., 5, Grafton Street, N.1.